June 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for your invaluable input and feedback during the consultation process for our Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) policy. Your engagement and thoughtful suggestions have been instrumental in shaping a comprehensive and inclusive policy that reflects the needs and values of our school community.
I am pleased to inform you that, based on your feedback, we have made several tweaks and incorporated further clarifications into the policy. The finalised RSE policy now better addresses the diverse perspectives and concerns raised during the consultation, ensuring that it is both respectful and supportive of all students and their families.
We have added an outline of what is taught at each year group for your information. Please note that our curriculum builds on prior learning so the children will continually revisit their learning from previous years and build upon that knowledge.
We believe that an open and collaborative approach between the school and parents/carers is crucial in providing effective RSE to our students. By working together, we can ensure that our children develop the knowledge, understanding, and skills they need to navigate the complexities of relationships and make informed decisions in a safe and supportive environment.
Thank you once again for your contributions to this important process. Should you have any further questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Warm regards,
Faye Facer
Assistant Headteacher and PSHE Lead
The Meadow Primary School
